14<sup>th</sup> June 2018

## Dear Parents/Carers

Over the last few months we have been very fortunate to access *Trauma Informed Schools* training, which is leading to the qualification of Miss Galley and Ms Atkins as qualified TIS practitioners.

The TIS training has developed their knowledge and understanding around neuroscience in relation to childhood mental health and wellbeing and how this can adversely impact on a child's ability to learn.

Bugle School is now embracing this as a whole-school approach. Training will be given to all staff members that work with our children to ensure consistent and supportive interactions.

It is anticipated that all children will, at some point, be assessed using the supporting Motional interactive tool in order to devise whole class interventions. Where it is felt any child would benefit from specific one-to-one work we will always seek your written consent.

Should you have any questions or concerns please arrange to come in and speak with us.

Yours faithfully

Mr Tim Wherry Senior Head of School